
 MSVCRT.DLL error prevented installation of Net2Phone in Windows 95 

If you received a MSVCRT.DLL error which prevented the installation of Net2Phone in Windows 
95, your operating system requires a DLL upgrade provided by Microsoft.  Go to the following 
Microsoft Web site:                                               :
http://www.microsoft.com/downloads
In the Search By area, click Keywords
In the Keywords box, type libraries update.
In the Operating System box, click the appropriate operating system (Windows 95), and then 
click Find It.
Click Windows 95/98/NT 4.0/2000 Microsoft Libraries update , and then follow the on-screen 
directions.
Restart your computer.

Make sure that you have the Installation Cd in your CD drive.  Click Start, then Run. In the 
Open box, type  D:\software\N2P\setup.exe and click OK. (If your CD-ROM drive uses a different 
letter, type that letter in place of “D.”)

Net2Phone will install and you will no longer receive the error message.


